7th Grade Newsletter

- A reminder that there will be **no school** tomorrow, November 10.
- The annual **Harvest Craft and Vendor Fair** will take place on Saturday, November 11. Stop by between 9 am and 3 pm to experience the fun!
- The seventh grade has prepared the **Mass** for next Wednesday, November 15. Please join us for worship at 10 am if you are able.
- Thank you for reading this newsletter! Ask your student what part they have in Wednesday's Mass, and write the answer on your student's Friday folder slip. Return it on Monday, and your student will be entered into a drawing for a free Scholastic book.
- Looking for Christmas gifts for your children? If you would like to secretly order Scholastic books for your child, please let me know, and we can make arrangements for delivery. The due date for holiday orders is November 29.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski

ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life
John 6:35